
Hey Team, 

Video Link HERE! 

I hope you’re all doing great! I want to start by saying a huge thank you for your ongoing hard 
work and positive energy. You make this studio a clean, welcoming, and safe space for 
everyone who walks through the doors - and that means the world. We haven't really slowed 
down very much going into these summer months - in part because of the work you do.  

Here’s a quick update to keep everyone in the loop: 

 

Hand Towel Bin Reminder 

Please be mindful not to overstuff the hand towel bin under the beverage bar. The front 
desk team has mentioned they’ve had some trouble with bags getting stuck, ripped, or just 
being too full to manage easily. A little extra care here will make everyone’s day smoother — 
and help us keep things running effortlessly! 

 

Soap Supply Update 

We have a fresh update on our shower soaps! Our supplier sent us one of three jugs of Lucy in 
the Sky, so we are going to watch our stock until they are able to send us more. The good news 
is we now have plenty of The Curator soap for the men’s showers. ​
Pease be sure to refill the shower dispensers to just over half full with the correct scents. 
Thanks so much for your diligence and attention on this! 

 

Team Changes 

Lisa is stepping away from the EE team — thank you so much, Lisa, for all your fantastic work! 
We’ll miss you but wish you all the best. 

Stepping into Lisa’s Thursday night shift will be Anna — welcome aboard, Anna! We’re excited 
to have you on the team and appreciate you jumping in to help keep that shift running smoothly. 

 

Maintenance & General Notes 

If you spot any maintenance issues — broken hooks, leaks, sticky/loud doors, or anything else 
that needs attention — please don’t hesitate to reach out. Your observations help me keep 
everything in great shape! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nWp_soka_P7FtlA4BjwpU6cYXu6WRyye/view?usp=drive_link


 

Our laundry woes seem to have abated thanks to your hard work - our mirrors are shiny - the 
floors are in wonderful condition - and the studio looks fresh! 

Thank you again for all the incredible effort you put in every week. If you ever have questions, 
feedback, or ideas to make things easier or better, my door (and inbox) is always open. 

You’re truly what makes this studio special — keep doing the amazing things you do! 

Gratefully,​
Zak 
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